Health and Disability Commissioner
Te Toihau Hauora, Haudtanga

3 March 2015

Anthony Jordan

By email fyi-request-2446-c¢f0871 fe@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

Enquiry: Information request
Our ref: E15HDC00219

Thank you for your email of 31 January 2015 requesting a copy of the Collier v
Director of Proceedings decision (HC Wellington AP272/98, 4 October 2000).

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. To the best
of our knowledge, the decision is publicly available and we suggest you seek a copy
from the High Court. I have therefore decided to refuse your request pursuant to
section 18(d) of the Official Information Act, as the information requested is publicly
available.

You may seek a review of this decision from the Office of the Ombudsman.

Georgina Rood
Legal Advisor
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